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28th December 2018 

 

Dear Clients, 

 

Notice of Emergency Bunker Surcharge Removal 

 

Mbf Carpenters Shipping wishes to announce the removal of the Emergency Bunker Surcharge (EBAF) for 

all shipments with bills of lading issue on or after 2nd January 2019. The removal of EBAF is in conjunction 

with the current bunker price. 

 

Please feel free to contact our local office if you need further clarification. We thank you for your 

continuous support. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Trade Management 


